
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
Public Hearing  
 

Notice is hereby given that on April 23, 2024, at 7:00 P.M., the Rogers City Council will hold a public 
hearing concerning the vacation of 33-foot-wide public road easement which exists west of Tilton Trail 
North.  

 
The vacation process was made a condition of the preliminary and final plat of the development Saddle 
Ridge by the City. The portion of easement to be considered for vacation is: An Easement for construction 
and maintenance of road over and across the East Two rods of the North Half of the Southeast Quarter of 
the Southwest Quarter of Section 27, Township 120 North, Range 23 West of the Fifth Principal Meridian, 
Hennepin County, Minnesota. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing at which time you will be given the opportunity 
to express comments on the project. 
 
Written testimony will also be accepted at the public hearing.  Written comments must be received by 
April 16th, 2024 to Rogers City Hall, 22350 South Diamond Lake Road.  Specific questions can be 
directed to Alec Henderson, City Planner at 763-428-0912.  
 
At this time, the meeting will be held in person at the Rogers Community Room, located at 21201 
Memorial Drive, with public viewing available online via Zoom. A Zoom link for the meeting will be 
posted on our website at https://www.rogersmn.gov/. 
   
 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.rogersmn.gov%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cjziemer%40rogersmn.gov%7Cdb9e0c0cf90a4bb1dc0b08d7e237b73b%7Cd647b8232ef54263995b14e540320862%7C0%7C0%7C637226601248315147&sdata=V6VN0NG%2BzRYGKKAu9crvpdt5NaEHrFqxALii%2FbJTcpk%3D&reserved=0

